
Dear Executive Director and Secretary, Debra Howland,  

 

I live in Concord, NH. I am a Liberty Utilities ratepayer. I understand Liberty Utilities has 

proposed to charge ratepayers $7.5 million for the Granite Bridge Project that did not 
move forward. Please do not allow Liberty Utilities to charge us ratepayers for the risks 
the company took to try to build another pipeline.  
 

Thank you,  
 

 

Erin R. Sandler 

 


